
The children had a lovely time on Wednesday and Thursday working on a rotation to complete a series
of activities. They were all extremely well behaved for the staff who supported them. Siblings enjoyed
working with each other and the older children were wonderfully supportive with the younger members
of their house group. We can’t say too much more as we don’t want to spoil the surprise for all the
Mums on Sunday!

LITTER PICKING - Clutton is a tidier place today after all the children worked in their house groups
collecting rubbish from 3 different areas in the village and in a short space of time managed to fill 12 big
bags.  A big thank you to everyone who came along to help.

Thank you for all the contributions we have received already for Comic Relief.
Donations can still be made via the donations link Comic Relief

We hope you have a relaxing weekend, especially those children who are
performing in the Dance Umbrella on Monday and the Year 4s who go on their
residential next week - you’ll certainly need plenty of energy!

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11015


Certificates of the week

Head Teacher’s Award

Congratulations to Jazz, Alfie, Jude, Enya, Bella and Juno  for
receiving the Head Teacher’s award this week.

Reader of the Week
Well done Millie for being
reader of the week.

Other Awards

Today Arthur and Teddy showed their football trophies, Travis had a submarine certificate.  Hera, Sophie,
Phoebe and Bella brought in their gymnastics awards.



Notices

● Clubs - Extra curricular clubs will finish at the end of NEXT WEEK (Friday 24th March)
● Dinner Menu Choices - These must be made by Thursday for the following week. Unfortunately,

options can no longer be changed after this day.  Please note that if you book a meal and then
your child brings in a packed lunch on that day you will still be charged for the booked meal if
you pay for school lunches, unless your child is ill.

● Parking - If you are driving your child to and from school please park sensibly and safely and
remember that the yellow zigzag lines outside of the school must be kept free at all times.

● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.

● School Shoes - Reminder that if trainers are worn they must be all black. White trim/markings and
large logos are not acceptable.

Does your child love music? Would they like to learn to play an instrument?

Beginning at the start of the Summer Term, places are available to learn piano in school. Lessons can be
individual or in a small group. The cost is from £6.25 per lesson.

For more information, email Rachel (Rachel_williams@bathnes.gov.uk) and to apply for lessons, fill in
the online form at www.banesmusiconline.co.uk

http://www.banesmusiconline.co.uk/



